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Prof. T. T. Flynn 

Letter from L. F. Bisdet 16 July 1990 

Letter from Louis F. Bisdet to Professor E. R. Guiler describing his memory 

of Professor Flynn, who lived in the same boarding house as Bisdet, Pressland 

House, Melville Street, in 1931. Prof. Flynn was a fine, well groomed man, always 

wore a black bowler hat. His wife, who he never mentioned, was admired by the 

ladies of Hobart. His son Erroll, was often a great worry to him . 
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